




H. E. President  Bola Ahmed Tinubu
State House
Aso Villa
Yakubu Gowon Crescent
Asokoro District 900231
Abuja FCT
NIGERIA



Subject: Women who had been displaced by Boko Haram



Dear President Tinubu

I got to know that the women who had been displaced by Boko Haram and held in captivity for more than ten years have not been handled the way they should have been regarding their burden.
After their escape they did not get access to the necessary health services and some of them have even been imprisoned by the Nigerian authorities. I heard that no action has been taken in order to reintegrate them into the society.
I kindly ask you make sure they get access to the health services and treatments they need. Please, make it possible for them to get access to public education and schools – and it is important that these schools are safe for them. I think it is important that in the end they can provide a livelihood for themselves. It is also very important that discrimination against them stops. Please plan state programs in order to achieve this aim.
I am very concerned, because these women are totally innocent. They became victims of a terrible crime. 

Sincerely

